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14th February 2020 

Dear Everyone 

 

World Book Day - Reading is my Superpower! 
 

World Book Day is coming to Catshill First School and Nursery on Friday 6th March.   

 

To celebrate, we would like all pupils and staff to dress up as a superhero showing how reading is their super 

power.  Reading gives us a superpower to walk in the shoes of others through stories; the power to escape 

to other worlds; the power to improve our vocabulary and imagination. The possibilities are endless!  

Children can dress as an existing superhero or one that they make themselves.  Of course, if they’d rather 

come as a book character, that’s OK too. 

 

There are lots of ideas, author information, competitions and fun activities on the World Book Day website 

– http://www.worldbookday.com .  

 

This year, as we have done in previous years, we will exchange the World Book Day vouchers for books so 

that every child will receive a book. Above you will find a picture of the 2020 selection of £1 books. 

 

Thank you for supporting your child to enjoy reading! We look forward to celebrating Catshill First School 

and Nursery’s reading skills on Friday 6th March. 

 

 

Trudy Fletcher 

English subject Leader 
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